
July 29, 2024 

State Water Resources Control Board 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER 

Este informe contiene información muy importante sobre su agua potable. 
Tradúzcalo o hable con alguien que lo entienda bien. 

UNSAFE WATER ALERT CANCELED 

For customers in River Island Territory #1. This does not apply to customers in River Island Territory #2. 

 

Customers of DEL ORO RIVER ISLAND TERRITORY #1 were notified on July 9, 2024 of a problem with 
our drinking water and were advised to stop using the water for drinking or cooking due to concerns with 
contamination following mainline breaks caused by a construction crew working on the golf course. We are 
pleased to report that the water passed bacteriological testing and that it is no longer necessary to use 
bottled water for drinking and cooking. In addition, since shutting down the wells that were out of 
compliance with primary drinking water standards and implementing the surface water treatment plant, the 
most recent sampling for nitrates in the distribution system conducted on July 26, 2024, showed non-
detectable results for nitrate. We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience. 

 
Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not 
have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and 
businesses). You can do this by posting this public notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or 
mail. 

 
This notice is being sent to you by  

DEL ORO WATER CO, RIVER ISLAND TERRITORY #1  

State Water System ID Number: CA5400665 

Date distributed: July 29, 2024 
 


